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To Whom It May Concern:

I am a voter and resident in Southeast Portland. I urge the House Committee on Transportation 
Policy to support HB 2682 to give cities local control of speed limits.

I was very excited to see HB 2682 in its original form. I am disappointed that the bill was 
weakened so much in the amendment process, but it is still a step in the right direction. I hope 
that this bill will get consideration from the full body and ultimately become law.

Please support HB 2682 and allow Portland some of the tools it needs to keep its residents safe 
from traffic violence.

Best Regards,
Alan
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